
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
26th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

This week in our usual celebration assembly, we said a very well done to the following children for 
making the extra effort to impress with their work or their behaviour and attitude. 
 

Class 1 

Excellent Early Learners 
Hussayn A 
Arthur H 

Class 2 

Wonderful Work: Luna L 
Brilliant Behaviour: Harry M 

Class 3 

Wonderful Work: Bobby R 
Brilliant Behaviour: Ngozi C 

Class 4 

Wonderful Work: Luca D 
Brilliant Behaviour: Mila M 

 
Food Allergies 
 Allergies to food are a very serious issue for us in school. Our school kitchen make sure that 
procedures are in place to safeguard those children in school with specific allergies and needs. This is not 
an easy task for them.  
 Whilst the vast majority of children have a school lunch, there are a number of children who bring 
packed lunches each day. If you are ever sending food into school, it must not contain nuts of any type. 
We have a number of children in school who have serious nut allergies and we want to avoid any potential 
contamination of foods or the areas where they are eating.  
 Please also remember that the nut free rule applies to playtime snacks, which is one of the reasons 
we say this should be fruit.  
 Thank you for your support with this. 
 
Extra-curricular Clubs 
 This week saw the start of more of our summer term clubs. The list of the clubs was published to 
families before Easter and includes the usual Sports and Drama, but there are also clubs for Drawing, 
Chess, recorders and Gymnastics. Some of the clubs still have spaces. Please look on School Money to see 
what is available for your child if you are interested in taking up a place. 
 
Staff Vacancy 
 The closing date for our current staff vacancy is next Tuesday. If you are interested or know of 
anyone who might be, please have a look at the full details available on the link below. 
1:1 SEND Learning Support Assistant (E3449) – Harewood C of E Primary School | Leeds Jobs 

https://jobs.leeds.gov.uk/jobs/11-send-learning-support-assistant-e3449-harewood-c-e-primary-school


 

 
Our PTA Cycling FUNdraiser is back! 
  Join us for this active morning, scooting or cycling, all abilities welcome - 
separate track for younger children. Sunday 19th May @ 10:30am (cycling time is 
up to each child, no minimum, max 2h). Light refreshments available to purchase. 
Parents must be present but only children riding. 
 

Please book your child's place here: https://www.pta-events.co.uk/harewoodpta/ 

 

Get your riders sponsored to complete their own challenge and share the link 

with friends and family:  https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/harewoodcycling2024  

 

See you at the start line and many thanks! PTA 

 
 

 
  

 
‘Wellbeing Statement of the Month’ 

    April 2024 
Nobody is perfect. We all have hard days and that is ok. We learn and move 

on, often by starting again. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Collective Worship Music - Feels Good (Upbeat Song) – Rend Collective 
 This week’s song is called “Feels Good” by Rend Collective.  ‘Feels Good’ is simply a wonderful song 
that does in fact make us feel good.  However, there is a deeper meaning to this song – the message is 
that despite our differences, we are all human beings and when we come together, we can overcome the 
forces that sometimes try to divide us. 
 One of the lines is ‘It feels good when we belong’ – it is important to remind ourselves that we do 
belong together, whether that is to our families or to our school family.  We are all different and when we 
pull together, we can reach for the stars!  Some of the lyrics say; 
 

“When we see our differences as a work of art, the world is brighter.” 
 
 There are many differences between us all from our appearance, our characteristics, our strengths 
and weaknesses but if we all work together as a community and use our strengths, who knows what we 
could achieve! 
 
YouTube link - https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LJxVHzARMmE  
 

 
 
 
 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/harewoodpta/
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/harewoodcycling2024
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LJxVHzARMmE


 

Events and Upcoming Dates 
 

Date Event 

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday Monday. 

Monday 13th May Year 6 SATs Week. 

Sunday 19th May PTA Cycling Event 

Mon 20th + Tues 21st May Y6 Bikeability. 

Friday 24th May School Closes today for the half term break. 

 
 
 
Have a good weekend. 
Mr A. Ratcliffe  


